
Swine flu tests are carried out (18/5/2552) 

Tests are being carried out on a possible case of swine flu in Jersey, the chief 
minister's department has confirmed.  

It said this was the only possible case of the illness known about in the island at the 
moment.  

Nine previous suspected cases in Jersey proved negative and there have been no 
confirmed cases so far.  

The health department plans to offer swine flu vaccinations to every resident in the 
autumn. 

 

Source: http://news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/europe/jersey/8056010.stm 
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